
Division 8 Report for September 15, 2021 

 
We had our Division Meeting via Zoom on September 8, with special guest star Jim Losi to discuss PCA 
Fair and USCGAA, INC. 

Flotilla 87 lamp room cleanings at Point Cabrillo Light Station continue as do support operations at the 
Point Arena Light Station helo spot fuel farm. 

Flotilla 88 is continuing with RBSPV, PA and Surface Operations activities. We have one boat currently 
available, and that has been taking crew and trainees out on Lake Berryessa. We hope to have a new 
OPFAC offer for use accepted so that we may commence two-boat drills. 

Flotilla 8-11 is still looking for a suitable yet affordable boat and personnel are coming into compliance 
with risk management training requirements, or so I’ve been assured. 

Flotilla 8-39 is conducting moonlight kayak patrols with NPS at Whiskeytown Lake and regular MOM 
patrols. These have been suspended due to wildfires. 

We are happy to see that so many of our surface operators have been underway, and Flotilla 8-39 
successfully QE’d 7 operators. 

 

 


